
everything happening within our centre 
 & the community at large for our young people

may newsletter



common myths and facts about 
mental health difficulties 



meet the Horsham team

Zunaira
youth counsellor

Charlotte
youth counsellor

Alisha
community engagement

Anna
case manager

Cass
youth outreach

U’NIta
team leader of clinical services

Louie
trained therapy dog

Trina
team leader of centre ops

Rob
social work student

Ash
LGBTQIA+ peer worker

Jordan
youth peer worker

Jasmine
client services



meet the Horsham team (continued)

Kate
centre manager

Andrea
careers consultant



Please join us in giving a huge
welcome to, Kate our new centre

manager! 

Kate brings awesome experience,
fresh ideas, and a whole lot of passion

to the team. We’re pumped to have
her leading the way and can’t wait to
see the amazing things she has to

offer! 
If you see her around in the centre, be

sure to say hello and give her the
welcome she deserves!

Welcome, Anna!

Welcome, Kate!

Exciting news! Let’s give a big
welcome to Anna, the newest member

of our team joining as a case
manager! 

We’re super excited to have her on
board, she’s passionate, supportive,
and ready to make a real difference. 

If you see her buzzing about in the
centre, be sure to say hi and give her

a warm welcome! 



 We have heaps of celebrations for diverse
genders and sexualities here in May! Here’s what

we’re looking forward to this month: 

17 May: IDAHOBIT Day
 19 May: International Agender Day

24 May: Pansexual Pride Day
28 May: LGBTQIA+ Domestic Violence

Awareness Day

Let’s take a moment to celebrate these awesome
days! They’re a chance for us to raise

awareness, bring people together, and spark real
change across the world!

LGBTQIA+ Dates 



Alisha, our Community Awareness and Youth
Engagement Coordinator, went on a road trip

to Melbourne to attend the headspace National
Community Awareness conference! Alisha was

able to meet lots of people from different
headspace centres from all over Australia and
hear about the awesome things that they are

doing at their centres. She also had a cool
opportunity to lead an ice-breaker with the
room of 120 people, which as you can see

from the picture, she absolutely loved! 

CAE Conference



We wrapped up our final session of Next
Gen Legends in April, so a huge shoutout

to all the amazing legends who
participated!

You brought the energy, skills, and the
good vibes and it wouldn’t have been the

same without you!

Good news: we’re running it back! Next
Gen is coming at you again this May, so if

you’re ready for more games, more laughs,
and more epic moments, check out our

flyer below. Limited spots so don’t miss out!

Next Gen Legends
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G O O L U M  G O O L U M

YOUTH 
DROP IN

FOR 12 - 18 YEAR OLDS
MONTHLY GROUP TO HANG OUT,

PLAY GAMES, HOMEWORK HELP AND
HEAPS MORE FUN ACTIVITIES!

ALL SNACKS AND DRINKS PROVIDED
*GUARDIAN PERMISSION REQUIRED

*FOR ABORIGINAL AND TORRES STRAIT
ISLANDER YOUTH ONLY

FOR MORE INFORMATION PLEASE
CONTACT HANNAH ON 0484 268 536

4:00PM - 6:00PM
AUNTY IRENE ROOM

43 HAMILTON ST, HORSHAM
*DATE TO BE CONFIRMED EACH MONTH












